
Questions on Notice - Turkish Airlines  
  
1. It is understood Turkish Airways have been in correspondence with the Australian Government, 

via the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development, Communications and 
the Arts, regarding the request for additional direct air services to Australian airports. To assist 
the work of the Committee and its understanding of the nature of the request, are you willing 
to provide copies of your correspondence to the Department, including emails and letters 
dated: 
 
All below correspondences were tabled at the hearing 
 

a) 28 November 2022 (including attached letter) 
b) 14 December 2022  
c) 15 February 2023 
d) 5 June 2023 
e) 3 July 2023 
 

2. Would you be willing to provide to the Committee a copy of any responses received from the 
Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development, Communications and the Arts, 
including on these dates: 

 
All below correspondences were tabled at the hearing 

 
a) 13 December 2022 
b) 14 February 2023 
c) 15 June 2023 
 

3. Can Turkish Airways provide the Committee with the names of your Codeshare and SPA 
agreement partner airlines for passenger and cargo connections to and from Australia? 
 

 

Air New Zealand CS+SPA
All Nippon Airways CS+SPA

Etihad Airways CS+SPA
Garuda Indonesia CS+SPA
Malaysia Airlines CS+SPA

Singapore Airlines CS+SPA
Thai Airways CS+SPA

Asiana Airlines CS+SPA
Batik Air (Malindo Air) CS+SPA

Air China SPA
Cathay Pacific SPA
China Airlines SPA
China Eastern SPA

China Southern SPA
Ethiopian Airlines SPA
Philippine Airlines SPA

Qantas SPA
Vietnam Airlines SPA

Partner Airlines for Australia



 
4. Has the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development, Communications and 

the Arts consulted with Turkish Airways on requests for the release of documents under the 
Freedom of Information Act 1982 regarding the request for additional flights to Australian 
airports? 
 
Yes. 

 

 
 


